
ST. ROBERT SCHOOL PARENT NEWSLETTER – Friday, October 14, 2022 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR – We will have our next “Early Release Day” on Wednesday, 
October 19th.  School will be dismissed at 12:45pm.  Teachers will be using the extra time in 
the afternoon for professional development.  Busing and ESP are available on all Early 
Release Days.  Additional Early Release Days will occur on 11/16, 12/14, 1/18, 2/15 and 
3/15.   
 
QUARTER ONE ENDS on Friday, October 21st.  Students should use the last week of the 
marking period to tie up any loose ends.  
 
PIP CREDITS – 1st Quarter PIP statements for families with students in grades Young Fives-
8th will go home during P/T Conferences (week of October 24th).  PIP credit forms are due 
to the school office by Monday, October 24th.  Credits turned in by this date will be 
reflected on the 1st quarter statement.  Credit forms turned in after the October 24th deadline 
will be added to 2nd quarter statements. 
 
PARENT / TEACHER CONFERENCES – Fall Parent Teacher Conferences are right around 
the corner.  You will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s report card, test scores, in 
class work and work habits and any questions or concerns you may have.  An email with 
details on how to sign up for conferences will be sent out to all school families in the coming 
days.  The schedule for P/T Conference week is as follows: 
 

 Wednesday, October 26th 
o Full Day of School 
o 4:30-7pm Conferences 

 Thursday, October 27th       
o 1/2 day of school-10:55am Dismissal 
o NO Take Home Buses 
o NO ESP 
o 12-3pm and 4-6pm Conferences 

 Friday, October 28th (NO SCHOOL) 
 
LIVING ROSARY – October is the month of the Rosary.  We will continue the celebration 
with our annual Living Rosary on Wednesday, October 19th at 8am.  The rosary will be held 
at the statue of Mary (south entrance) weather permitting, or in the Church if it’s raining.  
Students from each grade will represent beads on our rosary.  We hope that you’ll pray with 
us at home/work as we honor Mary using this beautiful prayer. 
 
PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT NEEDED – We are looking for new or gently used balls and 
other outside equipment/games (basketballs, footballs, volleyballs, kick balls, corn hole, etc.) 
for the kids to use during recess.  We will also accept cash or gift card donations.  All 
donations can be dropped off to the school office. 
 

JEANS DAY 
Friday, October 21st – 25¢ 

 
SUPERDRAW – It’s time to start planning the “Party of the Year”!  The first Superdraw 
meeting will be held on Wednesday, 10/19 at 6pm in the school Media Center.  Anyone 
interested in helping with Superdraw is invited to attend the meeting. 
 
 



ATHLETICS 
Football 
 Sunday, 10/16 5th/6th Flag Football vs. Holy Family Blue, 2:30pm at Powers 
 Monday, 10/17 5th/6th Flag Football Practice, 5:30-7pm 
 Tuesday, 10/18 7th/8th Tackle Football Banquet, 5:30-8:30pm in the Activity Center 
Basketball 
 Monday, 10/17 5th/6th vs. Holy Family 3, 5pm at SRS 
    7th/8th vs. St. John Vianney, 6pm at SRS 
 Wednesday,10/19 5th/6th Practice, 6-7:15pm 
 Thursday, 10/20 5th/6th vs. Holy Family 1, 6pm at Holy Family 
Cross Country 
 Saturday, 10/15 GCCS Meet, 10:25am at Powers 
 There is an open mile run at 10am for anyone not on a team.  Cost is $10. 
 

ADDITIONAL XC NEWS – The SRS cross country team raced at the Greater Flint 
Championship last weekend.  Johnny (7th) finished first for the Mustangs.  Boys with personal 
records: Drew (6th) and Zahi (4th – substituting for Gavin) finished 4th for the Mustangs.  Girls 
all ran the middle school JV race.  Maria (6th) took third place overall.  Girls with personal 
records: Maria (6th), Tessa (6th) and Peyton (5th).  Great job, Mustangs! 
 

POINSETTIA ORDERS – The 8th grade is once again selling poinsettia plants to raise money 
for their trip to Washington, DC.  We are collecting orders earlier this year due to the 
greenhouse being short staffed.  7½-inch poinsettia plants are available in red, white, pink 
and marble for $22.00 each.  Also available are: 23” mixed greens wreath ($28), 22” noble fir 
wreath ($32), door charm ($22), mini noble fir swag ($12), large noble fir swag ($25), 25’ 
cedar garland ($40) and evergreen hanging basket ($32).  Orders are due by Wednesday, 
October 26th.  School pick up will be at 2:30pm on Friday, December 2nd, and parish pickup 
will be after Masses on Saturday, December 3rd and Sunday, December 4th.  Please contact 
Mrs. Daniel (kdaniel@strobertschool.com) if you have any questions.   
 

BUECHES RECEIPTS – Reminder, the Bueches Cash for Kids program has started for the 
22/23 school year.  Bueches donates money to St. Robert School for every receipt that we 
collect.  Look for the “Kids 2023” total to appear at the end of your Bueches receipt.  Bueches 
boxes are located in the school, the parish office and in the church. 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
 

 Monday, 10/17 Halloween Hoots Sale begins 
    9-10am, 2+1  
    6:45pm, 7th grade Confirmation Parent Meeting (Media Center) 
 Tuesday, 10/18 1pm, Living Rosary Practice 
 Wednesday, 10/19 EARLY RELEASE DAY 
    12:45pm Dismissal 
    YES – Take Home Buses 
    8am, Living Rosary     
    1-3pm, Staff PLC Meeting (Media Center) 
    6pm, Superdraw Meeting (Media Center) 
 Thursday, 10/20 8am-12:30pm, 6th/7th Vocations Day (Lansing) 
    8:30am, Mass 
 Friday, 10/21  Quarter 1 ends 

    Jeans Day – 25¢ 

mailto:kdaniel@strobertschool.com

